
St. Stanislaus, Bishop and Martyr  

Roman Catholic Church 

415 North Brookfield Street 

South Bend, Indiana 46628 

 

An Apostolate of the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter  

Pastor:    Websites: 

Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP       www.ststanparish.com 

Contact:            www.facebook.com/ststanparish 

Rectory Telephone:  (574) 233-1217  

Emergency Phone:   (574) 400-5566 

E-mail:  pastor@ststanparish.com 
 

Latin Mass Schedule: 
Sunday:  Mass: 7:30am / Mass: 10:00am 

Mon., Wed., Thurs. : Mass: 7:00am 

Tues., Fri.: Mass: 6:30pm 

Saturday: Mass: 8:15am  

               

Holy Days of Obligation: see website or latest bulletin  
 

Confessions: 

Sunday: 9:00-9:45am 

Monday: 5:15-6:00pm 

Tuesday: 5:30-6:15pm 

Saturday: 9:00-10:00am 
 

Also by appointment. 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

Sunday, August 27, 12th Sunday after Pentecost (2 cl.) 

7:30am: Betty M. Trimboli 

10am: Pro populo  

Monday, August 28, St. Augustine of Hippo (3 cl.) 

7:00am: Andrew Chabot 

Tuesday, August 29, Beheading of St. John the Bapt. (3 cl.) 

6:30pm: In Thanksgiving from Nancy Bakos 

Wednesday, August 30, St. Rose of Lima (3 cl.) 

7:00am: Mass of Reparation 

Thursday, August 31, St. Raymond Nonnatus (3 cl.) 

7:00am: Mass of Reparation 

Friday, September 1, Sacred Heart (3 cl. votive) 

6:30pm: Mass of Reparation 

Saturday, September 2, Immaculate Heart (3 cl. votive) 

8:15am: Agnes Jenczewski (†) 

Sunday, September 3, 13th Sunday after Pentecost (2 cl.) 

7:30am: Henrietta Pajakowski (†) 

10am: Pro populo  

27 August 2017 

12th Sunday after Pentecost 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

St. Augustine of Hippo: 

On Monday, Aug. 28, a first class relic of St. Augustine will 

be exposed for veneration during 7:00am Mass; opportuni-

ty for individual veneration will be provided immediately 

following Mass.  

 

Blessing of Water for the Sick & Candles: 

Following 7:00am Mass on Thursday, August 31 and again 

at 7:00pm, there will be a blessing of water and candles in 

honor of St. Raymond Nonnatus. This water differs from 

“normal” Holy Water in that it is specifically blessed to 

help the sick. One who suffers from fever may be bathed in 

this water, sprinkled with it, or may drink it; indeed, it is the 

prayer of the Church that anyone who reverently and de-

voutly drinks or touches this water may regain health in 

body and spirit, and may persevere in the service of God. 

The candles are blessed with the explicit purpose to drive 

away and set to flight spirits of darkness.  

 

First Friday Devotions: 

On September 1, there will be Exposition of the Most 

Blessed Sacrament at 5:30pm with the recitation of the Lita-

ny of the Sacred Heart at 6:10pm and Benediction just be-

fore the 6:30pm Mass. 

 

Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary: 

On Sept. 8, we will not only celebrate Our Lady’s birthday, 

but also the second anniversary of St. Stanislaus parish be-

ing under the care of the FSSP. To join in the festivities, we 

will be hosting Fr. John Berg, the Superior General of the 

FSSP, and Fr. Gerard Saguto, the District Superior. Thus, 

we will have a Solemn Mass at 7:00pm on Friday, Sept. 8. 

A fish fry dinner reception will follow Mass. 



St. Stanislaus Parish Picnic: 

The parish picnic will take place on September 10, starting 

at 1:00pm at St. Patrick County Park [50651 Laurel Road, 

South Bend, IN]. We have reserved the “Berta Shelter.” 

Sign up sheets are located in the back of church. All food 

and drink will be catered.    

Reminder: TODAY is the last day to have the parish pay for 

your parking!  So be sure to sign up! 
 

We have an array of games planned for children of all ages 

& sizes!  Horseshoes, volleyball and a large playground are 

within just a few feet of the shelter. We hope everyone at-

tends! 
 

(If you would like to view the Shelter, please go to this link:  

http://www.sjcparks.org/647/St-Patricks-Park---Rental-

Facilities )  

 

FSSP Adjutorium Program: 

The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass is offered twice monthly at 

Our Lady of Guadalupe Seminary for those individuals 

listed in our Adjutorium Program – once for the living mem-

bers, and once for the deceased members. 

Individuals or entire families can be enrolled in this Mass 

program. The Contributions received are used to ensure the 

continuation of Our Lady of Guadalupe Seminary for the 

training of men to the priesthood for the offering of the Tra-

ditional Latin Mass. These Adjutorium Masses will continue 

as long as the seminary exists. The names of all members 

are inscribed in a memorial book kept in the seminary chap-

el. To enroll in the Adjutorium Program, please use the 

online form: fssp.com/novenas/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hymnal / Missal: 

Feel free to use a copy of the St. Edmund Campion Missal 

& Hymnal during your time in church, but please return all 

copies to the back of church.  

 

Pages in Campion Missal/Hymnal for Sunday, 10am Mass: 

    Processional: Praise to the Lord the Almighty (#927)  

    Mass Ordinary: page 360; Mass XI (p. 740) 

    Recessional: Salve Regina (#961) /  

Holy Light on Earth’s Horizon (#905)  

 

Sanctuary Renovation: Update 

Our sincere gratitude to Jeff and JoAnn Brown and family 

for procuring the new sedilia for the sanctuary. It is a beauti-

ful piece that lends dignity to the sanctuary. It, too, will even-

tually be refinished to correspond with the other sanctuary 

furniture and new altar. 
 

To make a donation to the sanctuary renovation, simply 

place your gift in the collection and clearly mark it 

“Sanctuary Renovation” or if you would like to pledge your 

gift, please contact Msgr. Fritz. Thank you and God bless!  
 

Coffee and Doughnuts: 

Volunteers are needed to distribute doughnuts after the 

10am Mass. If interested in helping, please contact Laurel 

Madison at laurelamadison@gmail.com or 682-521-2134. 
 

As a general reminder, doughnuts are provided by a single 

family (and not through parish funds) and thus a goodwill 

donation of $.50 per donut is greatly appreciated. 
 

Appropriate Attire: 

To dress becomingly for God and neighbor, and in keeping 

with the reverence due to the Blessed Sacrament, kindly 

refrain from wearing shorts, tee-shirts, tank-tops, revealing 

blouses, sleeveless or backless dresses, form-fitting clothing 

of any sort. Ladies are highly encouraged to cover their 

heads whilst in church according to Apostolic Tradition and 

Scripture (see 1 Cor. 11:2-16), and have dresses or skirts fall 

below the knees; men are highly encouraged to wear suits 

and ties, or at least dress slacks and collared shirts. With 

due regard to time and circumstance, we encourage all to 

wear decorous attire befitting the sacred place and divine 

worship. 

 

Submitted Announcement: Chopin Fine Arts Club 

The Chopin Fine Arts Club is having a scholarship benefit card 

party on Sunday, September 17 at 1pm at M.R. Falcon [on the 

corner of Bendix and Keller St.]. Hors D’oeuvres and Dessert 

plate; bring your own cards. Donations $5.00. For more infor-

mation contact Dolores at 574-259-7001. 

 

Upcoming Parish Events: 
 

August 

Veneration of Relic of St. Augustine of Hippo: Aug. 28 

Sodality of the BVM and St. Anne: 30 

Blessing of St. Raymond Nonnatus Water: Aug. 31 
 

September 

First Friday: Exposition/Benediction: Sept. 1 

Nativity of the B.V.M. Solemn Mass: Sept. 8 

Parish Picnic: Sept. 10 
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